
From: Ileana  
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2016 10:14 AM 
To: Christina Davis   
Subject: Resignation Effective Immediately TA Authority Board 

 

Governor Sandoval; 
 
It's been an honor and a pleasure to serve you, the State of Nevada and my community 
on the Taxi Authority Board. 
 
I'm very proud of all I've accomplished in my tenure as Chair of the Board and am 
looking forward to moving on.  
 
Thank You! 
Ileana Drobkin 
 
 
Ileana Drobkin 
3800 Howard Hughes Pkwy, Suite 500 
Las Vegas, NV 89169 
702-496-1134 
 


